Name:

Announcement:

Anthony Corrizzato

Student Services will be presenting
step-by-step information that you will need
when applying to college and university
through the online platforms. You are strongly
encouraged to attend these sessions to make
the application process easier for you. Both
sessions will take place in the theatre and
start on October 28. Students must complete
the google form to sign up for ONE of the
presentations on the Grade 12 NCVLE.

Helen Petrullo

Any females interested in trying out for the
DM hockey team are asked to sign the signup
sheet outside the Resource room and obtain
a permission form. Girls are asked to return
the permission form to either Ms. Petrullo or
Mrs. Petroff prior to the first tryout which will
take place on Wednesday, October 30th, from
3pm-4pm at the Thorold arena. We look
forward to another exciting season.

McLaren

Boys' Varsity Hockey tryouts will begin on
October 28th at Thorold arena from
2:30-4:00. Please sign up in room 117 and
get a participation form. No player will be
allowed to skate without a participation form
and tryout fee of $30. If you have any
questions, see Mr. McLaren, Mr. Vinc or Mr.
Filipetti.

Chef

Attention Denis Morris Students! Are you
ready to whisk your way to greatness? We're
on the hunt for the next great baker to
represent us at Skills Ontario! If you've got a
passion for pastries and a flair for frosting, we
want YOU! Interested? Swing by and see
Chef Fabiano in Room 226. Don’t miss your
chance to rise to the occasion! Let’s bake




some magic together!

Mark Castellani

Do you like pie? Are you a Radical Thinker?
Do you like to be Irrational once in awhile?
Then you should sign up for Mathletes! We
will be having our first meeting next week on
Wednesday . You can sign up on the door of
room 212. No tryouts necessary. New and
returning members & all grades are
welcome. See you there!

O'Rourke

There will be a Scholarship Information
Session for Grads in the 217 on Thursday
October 17 during early lunch. This is one of
two sessions. The second session will be in
November if you can't make this one.

Mrs. Farkas

DM Grads the Grad Portrait site is now open!
You can find all of the information that you
need in the Grade 12 NCVLE under
Announcements or in Content. Pegasus will
be here from November 4th to the 15th taking
your photos. Be sure to book your
appointment today because days will book
quickly. If you have any questions, please see
Student Services.

Meg Leighton

Attention students! WELPAC will be meeting
this coming Monday October 21 to discuss
our upcoming planned events of Paint and
Sip Night, Therapy Tails, Remembrance Day
Video and new initiatives. All new members
are always welcome. Please see Mrs. Gilliss
or Mrs Leighton if you would like to help out
but can't make the meeting. WELPAC is a
Wellness, Equity, Leadership Peer
Acceptance Club here at Denis Morris.

Meg Leighton

Reminder to DM Swimmers of their first
practice from 3-4 pm at Brock University
tonight. Meet you on the pool deck for




dryland! Any other students who are still
interested in joining our swim team--- we are
looking for more team members. See Mrs
Leighton in Resource for a permission form
before Friday.

Katie Spiece

Attention ROC Card Holders! Don't forget
tomorrow is our first exclusive out of uniform
day for ROC Card Holders only! Remember
regular out of uniform rules apply.




